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PURPOSE

These workshops, which will be offered on aregular basis,
will focus on a variety of diversity awareness and social
justice topics. Students will receive a stamp for every
workshop they attend—students, who have completed

a minimum of three workshops during the Fall and
Spring Semesters, will earn a "Diversity & Leadership’
co-curricular certificate and will be recognized for their
efforts at the Student leaders Reception in May.

WORKSHOP SCHEDULE
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If you have attended three Diversity
Dialogue workshops during the 2018-2019
school year please return your signed form

to Lauren Vaknin in the Student Affairs

Office {I-120) by May 10, 2019.

For addifional informafion on the
Diversity Dialogue Program,
please contact Lauren Vaknin
in the Student Affairs Office

at 619) 660-4295

Sponsored by:
Student Affairs,
Associated Student Government &
Equity and Engagement




